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Davis, Meghaan

From: Kaitlyn Dey <deykaitlyn@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 4:22 PM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Cc: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: Re: Scheduling Communications

The 28th will work for me! Thank you

On Mon, Oct 12, 2020 at 4:15 PM Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Kaitlyn,

Thanks for your request to sign up for a Communication spot to address City Council. October 
21st is fully scheduled, however there is a spot available on the 28th. If this date will work for 
you, let us know, and my colleague, Meghaan, will help you get signed up and provide 
information for how to join the meeting on the 28th.

 

Thanks,

 

Keelan McClymont

Council Clerk 

she/her

 

From: Kaitlyn Dey <deykaitlyn@gmail.com>
Sent:Monday, October 12, 2020 11:31 AM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Scheduling Communications

Hi there,

I was wondering if I'd be able to schedule a communications for the October 21st city council meeting if there is still a
slot available? The topic would be on the recent audit of Enhanced Services Districts.



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 
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Request of Kaitlyn Dey to address Council regarding audit of Enhanced Services 
Districts  (Communication) 

10/20/2020

Keelan
McClymont

Digitally signed by Keelan 
McClymont
Date: 2020.10.20 11:41:06 
-07'00'

847

October 28, 2020

Placed on File




